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February 22,2013
The Town Council held a workshop to discuss an email response to Matthew Ohl U.S.E.P.A. In

attendance were: George Adey, Cathi Mu;:rax, Vicki Kuzio and Paul Kysel from the P.IN.E.S. Group.

The meeting was called to order at 11:30 .;!é.&
No decisions were made at this meeing. The meeting was adjourned at 12:30 p.m.
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March 6, 2013

The Town of Pines Town Council held a workshop with the representatives from the U.S.E.P.A. To
discuss the Town Council's involvement in the Remedial Investigation/Feasibility Study process for the
Town of Pines Superfund Site. In attendance were: The Town of Pines Town Council George Adey,
Cathi Murray, Vicki Kuzio; Town of Pines Clerk-Treasurer Sandra Hall and the Town of Pines Building
Commissioner Alan Murray; Larry Jensen from the PLN.E.S. Group; The representatives from the
U.S.E.P.A. Janet Pope, Eugene J ablonowski, Matthew Ohl; Sullivan Eli Port; Sultrac Eric Norton and
from Congressman Visclosky office Elizabeth Johnson. The workshop was called to order at 5:30 p.m.
and it continued into the regular Council meeting after Cathi made a motion to change the order of
business to allow for questions from the public. The workshop was then adjourned for the regular
meeting at 6:50 p.m.

No decisions were made at this workshop.
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